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LD 1832 An Act to Requure Re|mbursement of Fees for Treatment Rendered 
by Publlc and Pr|vate Ambulance Serv|ces 

Testnmony |n Support 

May 15, 2023 

Senator Ba|ley, Representatlve Perry and members of the Health Coverage, Insurance 
and F|nanc|al Sen/Ices Commrttee, my name |s L|sa Harvey-McPherson RN I am here 
today provldmg testrmony on behalf of Northern Llght Health and our member 
orgamzatlons speakmg In support of th|s b|ll Northern Lrght Health member 
orgamzatlons mclude 10 hospntals located |n southern, central, eastern and northern 
Mame, 8 nurslng fac|l|t|es, a|r and ground ambulance, behavloral health, add|ct|on 
treatment, pharmacy, prlmary and spec|alty care practlces and a state-w|de home care 
and hosplce program N|nety three percent of Ma|ne's populat|on l|ves |n the Northern 
Lrght Health servlce area Northern Llght Health |s also proud to be one of Ma|ne's 
largest employers w|th more than 10,000 employees statewlde 

I want to beg|n by thankmg Representatlve Cyrway for sponsoring th|s leglslatlon and 
thank the comm|ttee for the t|me you have spent focusmg on the s|gn|f|cant challenges 
ambulances are experlencmg throughout the State of Mame Northern Lnght Medlcal 
Transport pl‘OVldES ambulance servlces |n the greater Bangor reglon, northern and 
eastern Mame 

Th|s blll provldes cons|stent payment methodology for s|tuat|ons |n wh|ch a pat|ent 
requlres an ambulance response but |s ultnmately treated |n place and released 
Approx|mately 30% of 911 responses result |n a s|tuat|on where the pat|ent IS not 
transported to a hospltal, and m those clrcumstances and m most cases, ambulance 
serv|ces recerve no relmbursement despnte substantlal expense 

We bel|eve that |t |s essentlal to stab|l|ze the f|nanc|al challenges ambulances are 
experrencmg EMS personnel are front lme responders servmg the people of Mame |n 
every commumty Th|s b|ll |s a cr|t|cal step forward and we ask for your support 

Tha nk you 

Th|s |nst|tut|on IS an equal opportumty provnder and employer 
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